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1st March 2023 
Dear Parent, 
 

Science Week Monday 20th – Friday 24th March 
Parents Invitation to Open Afternoon – 2.45-3.15pm Friday 24th March 2023 

 
Each year we celebrate British Science Week in school. This is a 
celebration of science, technology, engineering and maths (STEM). The 
theme for this year’s British Science Week is “Connections”, 
encouraging children to think about the importance of connecting with 
others to solve problems - two heads are better than one! It is also an 
opportunity to discover some of the many connections involved in 
science.  
 
There will be a special emphasis on STEM subjects during the week and homework will be science. 
Your child will receive homework on this Friday 17th March to be completed over the weekend and 
returned to School on Monday 20th March which links to the area of science they will be focusing on 
the next week. As a final celebration, we would like to invite parents to a special Science Week 
Open Afternoon on Friday 24th March.  Parents are welcome to join their child/children’s 
classroom(s) between 2.45 and 3.15pm to see what they have been learning throughout the week. 
 
Both playgrounds will be open from 2.45pm on Friday 24th March so please enter the School from 
whichever is most suitable for you. At 3.15pm we ask that all parents return to the appropriate 
playground ready for normal end of day procedures. Please be aware that your child will need to 
stay with their respective class. We look forward to a fun and exciting week and to welcoming you 
on Friday 24th March.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss S Haig 
Science Coordinator 
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